
From: Angela Hatcher [mailto:ahatcher@flynnmanagement.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2016 3:28 PM 
To: Ken Reecy <Ken.Reecy@floridahousing.org>; Steve Auger <Steve.Auger@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Gayle White <Gayle.White@floridahousing.org>; Amy Garmon <Amy.Garmon@floridahousing.org>; 
'Tom Flynn' <tflynn@flynnmanagement.com>; 'Kevin Flynn' <kflynn@flynnmanagement.com> 
Subject: HOME RFA Comments 2016-101 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I apologize for the late comments on the HOME RFA 2016-101.   
 
We are pleased to see that FHFC has eliminated some of the New Construction funding 
preferences in other RFAs, therefore allowing preservation through other FHFC sources. 
 
That being said, we have 2 comments: 
 
 
1.  Add in RD language (as included in other RFAs) to Financing that has closed section 
(page 24 of RFA).  See 1st attachment for mark-up page from RFA. 
 
2.  LDA Areas – allow rehab in LDA areas if requirements are met (like in Preservation 
RFA).  See 2nd attachment. 
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